Retirement Board

Timothy M. Ross Chair Yolanda T. King Vice Chair

Dawn E. Huckaby Todd H. Ingalsbee Mark Stevens Brian A. Wallace



Executive Staff

Tina Leiss Executive Officer

Steve Edmundson Investment Officer

Memorandum

To: Retirement Liaison Officers

From: Walter Zeron, Director of Communications

Date: March 17, 2020

Re: 2020 Liaison Officer Conference

The 2020 PERS Liaison Officer Conference has been rescheduled from May 12, 2020 to October 6, 2020. We will keep the registrations of those who have already registered. If you paid and would like a refund, please email Pamela Young at pyoung@nvpers.org. A separate email will also be going out directly to those currently registered.

We will re-open conference registration at a later date and notify you when it's available.

Toll Free: 1-866-473-7768

Website: www.nvpers.org